
Today is Tuesday, April 13, 2021. It is a “B” day    

    

Any 7th and 8th grade girls or boys interested in spring track, practices begin 

on Monday.  You need to be signed up with Family ID to participate.   

  

Any 7th or 8th grade girls interested in playing modified softball this spring, 

there is an informational meeting in the gymnasium this Thursday after 

school.  Please see Ms. Tobin if you have any questions.   

  

Attention 8th graders:  8th grade tee shirts are available for ordering. Shirts 

are $9.00.  The sizes are adult small, medium, large, or extra large.  See Ms. 

Lyon to order your shirt.  Checks should be made payable to Rombout Middle 

School.  

  

Yearbooks are now on sale.  Order forms were handed out in English class 

and extras are available in the main office or kiosk.  Only $20.00.  You can 

also order online at ybpay.lifetouch.com.   

  

Reminder to any 8th grader that has not provided their elective selections for 

9th grade.  Please complete your elective selections before the May 1st deadline. 

 

The Beacon Players, the drama club at Beacon HS, has an opportunity for 8th 

graders who are interested in learning about their crews.  Crews design, build, 

paint and use technical equipment like lighting and sound systems during the 

shows.  If you are interested in theater, or you want to develop your artistic or 

engineering skills, visit beaconplayers.com and click on “New Members” to fill 

out the 8th grade Apprentice Form. 

    


